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    Friday 21st September    –    Non Uniform Day (Donations of chocolate) 

   Thursday 27th September – Y6 at Safe Squad 

      Friday 28th September –      Pride Assembly  

                     Non Uniform Day (Donations of bottles) 

                     School Association Autumn Fair 

    

  

 

 

We are very proud of our pupils 

who represented Mottram School 

at Hyde Community College on 

18th September in a Basketball 

competition. 

Thanks to the parents and 

teachers for supporting the event. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed 

taking part! 

 

Day             Club          Pick up       Years 

Monday     Music       4:15            3,4,5,6 

Monday     Football   4:15            3,4,5,6 

Tuesday     Netball     4:00            4,5,6 

Tuesday     Dance       4:00            4,5,6 

                    Academy 

Thursday   Dance       4:15             1,2,3 

Thursday   Cross         

                    Country    4:00             3,4,5,6 

 

  

 

 

A few reminders… Please send your child 

in with a healthy snack and if you change 

any contact details, let the office know! 
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FRIDAY 28th SEPTEMBER  

3.15pm -5pm – In the 

School Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Thanks for your continued support Mrs Scattergood. 

                     

Our newly elected school council are keen to 

make a difference to the school and have 

held their first meeting.   

They are thinking about how Mottram can 

make an impact on the wider community! 

They are also keen to keep up with the work 

from the previous year by helping the 

homeless and would be very grateful for 

donations of any of the following:  

Unwanted clothes, toothbrushes, small 

shower gels, combs, hairbrushes, cakes, 

biscuits, crisps, tins of spam, ham, tuna, jelly 

cubes and sleeping bags / blankets. Thank 

you.     

 

I would like to thank all the staff for their hard work during the last 12 months, they have 

given your children the best possible education and this was reflected in our results at 

Foundation Stage, End of Key Stage 1 and the End of Key Stage 2.  

However, we continue to strive for the very best and our priorities for the coming year 

are: 

To improve outcomes for boys.  For an increased number of boys to be working at age 

related expectations, in all curriculum areas but particularly in English and Mathematics. 

To improve outcomes for at least expected in Early Years for Shape Space and Measure, 

Communication, Understanding the World and PSE. To improve outcomes for exceeding in 

Shape, Space and Measure, Understanding the World and Expressive Arts and Design. 

To increase the wider community in the involvement of school life. 

 

Pride Assemblies – All welcome 

Friday 28th September 

Friday 26th October 

Friday 30th November 

See you in church at 9:10am. 


